
Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/186 

May 7, 2013 

 

To,  

All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units 

 

Sub: High Court Writ Petition No. 1180 of 2012 (MoEF) 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Pursuant to the order of Division Bench on 10
th

 April 2013, many developers have 

re-submitted their proposals earlier rejected by the committee.  

 

It is brought to the notice of the Secretariat that proposals of few of our members, 

has been again rejected by the committee on the ground of deficit of Road Width. It 

appears that the said committee has ignored order of the Hon’ble High Court who 

has categorically stated that the Office Memorandum of 07
th

 February 2012 is of 

Advisory in nature.  

 

We request the members to re-submit the proposals who have not re-submitted yet 

to the committee as it will be very essential to draw the attention of the Hon’ble 

High Court about the outcome of the proposals by the committee and it will help us 

in getting favaourable order.  

 

Please treat this as urgent and re-submit your proposals if already rejected or 

referred back.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours truly,  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

       Sd/-  

C. P. Goyal  

Chief Manager, Finance      


